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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/03/2023  12:21:072023/0313/P COMMNT Mark Hodgkin The drawings show the location of a ASHP directly opposite a bedroom window in 3 Cannon Place. It is 

located approximately 1.5 metres from the window and we have concerns about the noise level that the ASHP 

may create especially as it gets older. Could a restriction on the noise level be limited to a noise output of 40 

dB(A) of the unit?

23/03/2023  13:40:222023/0313/P INT sarah powell We object to the demolition of the garden wall and replacement with a fence. Cannon Place is a historic road 

with walled front gardens or walls abutting paved front gardens sometimes used for parking.There are NO 

fences ( apart from a small one which sits atop a wall) and the erection of one would blight the road. 

Furthermore, this house is one of a pair of identical neighbouring Victorian houses whose appearance is part 

of the particular character of the road. To destroy this symmetry with the demolition of the wall would again 

blight the appearance of the road. If the fenestration changes also apply to the front windows which mirror the 

neighbouring house, then, again, we would object to the destruction of the historic symmetry of the two houses 

and the character of the street.

17/03/2023  22:04:462023/0313/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt Objection: specifically in regards to the 1.8 m proposed front garden fence. Can this please be checked 

against existing fence heights in the same area or Street? If other fences are of a similar height then this may 

be a worthy consideration. However if the current average fence height of similar properties are of a lower 

height than this offence seems to be pitched too high. There is a danger alongside the benefits of privacy. This 

is in creating a walled and fenced community within Camden which obscure the Architecture of Camden from 

passers-by while also creating an antisocial blank space at street level. Some cultures have this approach that 

then all you are walking past is a series of high walls and high fences leaving the streets characterless. Please 

can this be investigated before permission is approved? Thank you
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